
Annual School Partnership Luncheon 
Thursday, May 26th 

 
Volunteers needed to Help and/or make Homemade Desserts! 

To serve 200+ Teachers 
 

Please sign-up at the desk or Contact Robin Elmer 423-201-5590 

Deacons of the Week May 8-14 

8:00 am  Early Worship Service (No C4) 

9:15 - 10:15 am  Community Groups 

10:30 am Late Worship Service (No C4) 

Today’s Activities 

Josh Olmstead 715-2758 

Jake Simko 322-9599 

Attendance & Financials 

5/1 - Small Group           259 

        & Worship  359 
 
Annie Armstrong  $6,694.00 

April Tithes & Offerings   $61,518.86 

April Expenses                   $81,850.77 

2022 Tithes & Offerings   $245,494.83  

2022  Expenses                  $266,233.51

Candies Creek Kid’s Ministry 

Happy Mother's Day! We are so thankful for all the moms and women 
who volunteer in the children's ministry at Candies Creek!  
  
Children's activities resume on June 1st with Psalms and Psongs!   
We will study, sing and eat on Wednesdays in the Treehouse from  
6-7:15 ish.  K-6th grades (PreK is welcome with a parent or adult)  
 
Nursery available each Sunday for babies up to PreK.  K-6th grade will 
attend worship service with their families.  
 
VBS  is MONUMENTAL 2022...Sign up in the fellowship hall  
(the kitchen staff is FULL)  We are looking for a couple of "actors" to  
portray Joseph and his friend who will tell the Bible story to kids each 
evening.  See Christy Johns for more detailed info!  Crew Leader and 
Recreation positions still have some openings. 
June 19-23rd  6-8:45 pm  with a meal each evening. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LOOKING AHEAD! Promotion Sunday August 7th.  Each child will 
move  up to their new Sunday School class.  We will also start  
Children's Church that morning at 8 & 10:30 am and Children's Choir 
in the evenings at 6 pm.  AWANA returns August 31!  
 
PARENT CHILD CHURCH Dedication today presenting Charles Archer 
Missinne with parents Nathan & Sierra Missinne and big brother Tobias!  

CCBC still has  Banquet table seats available for:  
Hew Hope Pregnancy Care Center Banquet  -Tuesday, May 17th-First Baptist Cleveland   

Please call the office or see Pastor Jonathan 

Student Ministry 

 LIFE 122 - Wednesdays @ 6:15 pm 
 Graduate Sunday with Lunch! May 15th! 
 Atlanta Mission Trip July 17-22nd. This year we will have an 

educational side to our plan along with games, music, crafts, 
and teaching. The cost will be $175. There will be an  interest 
meeting on Wednesday, May 18th at 7:30pm in the StuB.  

 Camp Cherokee 2022 “IDENTITY” June 4-9th.  
       Early Bird Cost- $185 if form & deposit  turned in TODAY! (5/8), 
 $215 after that date.  Speaker is Will Campbell & Worship led 
 by Eleventh Hour Worship. 6 other churches will be joining us! 
        
Full Time Camp Cooks Needed! See Robin Elmer or Jonathan 
Kyle if interested in helping in the kitchen this year.  

 

Morning Worship    
Mother’s Day! 

May 8, 2022  
 

 

Songs for Worship  
 

 

His Mercy Is More 

I Speak Jesus 

 

Special - My Jesus 
Katie Parris 

 

 

Congregational Teaching Pastor David Delmotte 

 

1 Peter 3:13-22 



At The Creek       May 9-14, 2022  This Week  

MONDAY- Matt 23  
TUESDAY- Matt 24 
WEDNESDAY- Matt 25 
WVHS Baccalaureate/6:00 pm/at WVHS 
6:00 pm Prayer Mtg. 
6:15 pm Life 122  
THURSDAY - Matt 26 
6:30 am  Men’s Prayer/Library 
9:00 am  Ladies Precept Bible Study/C202, ZOOM/6:30 pm 
FRIDAY - Matt 27 
9:30 am  Shoebox Ministry/Education Bldg.   
SATURDAY  

Looking Ahead 

Sun 15  Graduates Sunday! Recognition & Lunch 
  Choir/Praise Fellowship/6:00 pm/StuB 
Wed 18  Prayer Mtg./6 pm, Life122/6:15 pm 
  Atlanta Interest Meeting/7:30 pm/StuB 
Thurs 19 Men’s Prayer Time/6:30am/Library 
Fri 20  CCA Kindergarten Graduation & Year-End Celeb. 
Wed 25  Men’s Prayer Time/6:30am/Library 
  CCA Teacher Luncheon 
Thurs 26 School Partnership Luncheon 
Fri 27  Shoebox Ministry/9:30 am/Education Bldg. 
Mon 30  Memorial Day!   Office Closed 
June 
Sat 4-Thurs 9 Camp Cherokee  
Sun 19-Thurs 23 VBS-Monumental! 

Visiting Today?  Please, Scan this code or  

fill out the Guest Tab in this Bulletin! 

Dear Church Family, 
Missy, the Children, and I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for 
the kindness you all expressed to us during the fellowship on May 1st. 
 

We couldn’t feel more welcomed and loved. We look forward to the future 
with all of you. 1 John 3:18 says “Little children, let us not love in word 
or talk but in deed and in truth.” 
 

Your love and kindness is so evident toward us,  
we felt every punch of it at “The Pounding” 
 
Love, The Parris Family 


